
531 S. Main St. 

Malvern, AR 72104 

“Loving God, Loving People, Serving Both” 

Pastor Billy Bartlett 

501-332-5263 
fbcmalvern.org 
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Attendance 104 

Budget Offering For January $  9,298.64 

Required Monthly  $22,512.00 

Building Fund $  2,785.00 

Hispanic Attendance 12 

Hispanic Offering January $    259.00 
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JANUARY  DEACON GREETER 

ROGER LEDERER 



 

 

   

 

 
UPCOMING DATES: 

January 9—February 14. 2023  Baby Bottle 

Fundraiser 

January 14, 21, 28—February 4. 11, 18 & 25, 

2023: Marriage Course  

January 22, 2023:  Sanctity of Life Sunday 

February 23, 2023:  Community Blood Drive 

March 4, 2023:  Lead/Defend Immanuel Baptist 

Church Little Rock 

March 5, 2023: ESA Mother/Daughter Tea 

2-5:00pm 

DATE NIGHT 

Sign up now!!! “The Marriage Course” date 

night brought to you by 3H Ministries is a seven 

weekly sessions designed to help couples in-

vest in their relationship and a strong marriage. 

Date night starts Saturday, January 14th at 5:30 

pm at The Cabin 3H.  Total cost is $25/couple 

and dinner is provided. 

Call Melanie @(501)317-6278 to sign up! 

 

 
 

  

  

 

BABY BOTTLE FUNDRAISER 

Baby Bottle Fundraiser is underway, bottles are in and are in the worship area and the office. 

Here’s a little bit about this fundraiser.  This is Breath of Life’s biggest fundraiser of the year 
and it keeps their doors open to minister to young families in Hot Spring County.  “A LITTLE 
CHANGE CAN MAKE A BIG CHANGE IN A BABY’S LIFE. 

This ministry walks by faith and needs your support.  Please keep Breath of Life in your pray-
ers.  May God bless you in the New Year.  We look forward to what HE has for Breath of Life 
in the coming year. 

FBC has been put on a Challenge to raise $1500 and if we do this the challenger will match  
every dollar up to $1500.  Thanking you in advance for your support in this effort. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT CONNECTION CLASS  

Wednesday Night Connection Class will be starting again.  We are going to begin our class 
study the book Case For Christ.  Books will be available for purchase.  If you are interested in 
attending this class contact Pastor Billy or just simply show up.  Everyone is encouraged to 
come and get connected again.  Looking forward to seeing you there. 

REMINDER: 

If you have any upcoming events and need to us The Family Life Center, Please be sure to 
check with the office to make sure that it is available.  You can do this by contacting me at 
501-332-5263, text 501-246-9070 or email rriggan@fbcmalvern.org.   


